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I strongly object to this proposed Bill as our rights are steadily being eroded. It is essential that 
any animal cruelty is uncovered and cruelty does exist on some of our farms and in some of our 
abbatoirs. A point in case was an illegal abbatoir operating on amweek ends in Victoria, I think it 
was. Without an animal activist uncovering this it would not have been discovered. Cruelty has 
been uncovered on farms. It is imperative that people are allowed to bring this to the attention 
of authorities such as RSPCA. This proposed Bill would be giving the go-ahead to those who 
don't consider animal welfare important. 


